- RECOMMENDATION -

DATE:

2018 February 15

REPORT TO:

Chair and Members

Hamilton Police Services Board

FROM:

Lois Morin

Administrator

SUBJECT:

Donation to Crime Stoppers of Hamilton

(PSB 18-013)

RECOMMENDATIONS:

a) That a cheque, in the amount of \$5,000.00, be presented to Crime Stoppers of Hamilton in memory of members of the service and their family members who passed away in 2017.

Lois Morin
Administrator

FINANCIAL / STAFFING / LEGAL IMPLICATIONS:

FINANCIAL – Funds will be taken from the Hamilton Police Services Board Auction Account.

STAFFING - n/a

LEGAL – n/a

BACKGROUND:

In February of 2016 the Board discussed their responsibilities surrounding the death of a member or family member of the service. After discussion, the Board approved that correspondence be forwarded to the member and / or family, and that the Board would make a small donation to Crime Stoppers of Hamilton in their honour. As a result, the above request is being presented to the Board for approval.

LEM/L. Morin